
 November 2021 

DTSC WORK NOTICE 
Department of Toxic Substances Control – Our mission is to protect the people, communities, and environment of California from 
harmful chemicals by cleaning up contaminated sites, enforcing hazardous waste laws, and compelling the development of safer products. 

Richmond Field Station 
1301 South 46th Street, Richmond, CA 94804 

Work begins November 1, 2021 

What is the work? 
Under the oversight of the Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC), the University of 
California, Berkeley’s environmental consultants will be conducting an environmental investigation 
within the Western Transition Area (WTA) at the Site. The investigation involves sampling for 
polychlorinated biphenyls (PCBs) and defining the lateral extent of a dark petroleum layer identified 
during a previous investigation. A truck-mounted drill rig will be present along with 1-2 staff from the 
driller and 2-3 staff from the environmental consultant. 

When will you see the work? 
• Work will begin November 1, 2021 and will take approximately five days. 
• All work will be completed during normal business hours on weekdays (7:00 AM to 6:00 PM). 

 
Where will you see the work? 

• Please see map on the reverse side of this notice. 
• The investigation will be focused in the WTA (outlined on the map). There will be no traffic 

impacts or road closures.  
 
What safety measures will be in place? 

• Workers will be wearing protective gear and following Contra Costa County’s COVID-19 social 
distancing requirements. There will be no excavation or off-haul activities during this 
investigation. Soil removed from the investigative boreholes will be contained in drums. 

 
You may review Site information on DTSC’s EnviroStor website: 
https://www.envirostor.dtsc.ca.gov/public/profile_report?global_id=07730003 
 
DTSC Contact Information:  
Nicole Yuen, Project Manager, (510) 540-3881 or Nicole.Yuen@dtsc.ca.gov 
Alejandro Vivas, Public Participation Specialist, (510) 540-3911 or toll free at (866) 495-5651 or 
Alejandro.Vivas@dtsc.ca.gov 
For media requests, contact: 
Russ Edmondson, Public Information Officer, (916) 323-3372 or Russ.Edmondson@dtsc.ca.gov 
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